

NEWSLETTER





Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

<u>Class 1:</u> Dexter for a great effort in his work this week, careful listening and being an excellent partner.

Tilly for super knowledge of Maundy Thursday and Good Friday and a good focus on presentation

<u>Class 2:</u> Ellie for confidently explaining why and how the church celebrates the resurrection of Jesus at Easter

James for being a kind and helpful member of Class 2

Track & Trace

As a school we have been extremely fortunate not to have any positive Covid cases in school. However if your child develops any symptoms and has a positive test after we finish school for Easter please contact Mrs Ball bursar@st-marysclaughton.lancs.sch.uk up to Thursday 1st April. Any positive cases after this date should be reported when we return to school in April.

Parent Governor Vacancy

There were no new nominations for the vacancy of Parent Governor so school would like to thank Angela Spar who is prepared to continue in this position for a further four years.

KS2 TA Vacancy

We have a vacancy for a KS2 Teaching Assistant (27.5 hours per week) over 5 days. If you or someone you know would like to become part of our friendly family school take a look at the details on the Lancashire website https://schooljobs.lancashire.gov.uk/nt vacancyDetails...

Easter Fun



Lots of Easter activities this morning which involved carrots, obstacle courses and delicious chocolate eggs for everyone to take home. How many will still be unopened by Easter Sunday?

Swimming

We are delighted to report that swimming will hopeful start again on Wednesday 5th May. This will be whole school swimming, so dig out those swimming costumes, trunks and hats over Easter to make sure they fit!

Private Music Lessons in School

These will take place on Friday mornings after the Easter holidays

Diary Dates

Mon 12th April 8.50am School re-opens after the Easter break.

Mon 3rd May May Day School Closed

Tues 4th May Life Education Workshops in School

Weds 5th May Whole School Swimming

We all hope you have a lovely and restful Easter Holidays.